

MARGARET, THE LADY THATCHER, O.M., P.C., F.R.S.

House of Lords

LONDON SW1A OPW

6 February 1994

an President-Sullivan

May I thank you and Mrs Sullivan, and all members of the College of William & Mary, for a memorable occasion in Williamsburg yesterday which I shall treasure forever. I am deeply grateful for the honour the College of Wiliam & Mary has bestowed upon me and I am mindful of the previous recipients of this great office. I am looking forward to the challenge of carrying out my duties as your Chancellor and getting to know more about campus life through the fine students who attend the College of William & Mary.

The investiture ceremony was deeply impressive and very enjoyable; I find that the beliefs that the College of William & Mary were founded upon are very much alive today and I only wish I could have stayed longer. I am grateful too for the extensive arrangements made for my visit which were excellent in every way.

I look forward to returning to the College soon and in the meantime would ask you to convey my sincere appreciation to everyone who helped make my investiture day truly oustanding.

All good wisher.

oms sicul

Mr Timothy Sullivan
President, College of William & Mary